Pollution — Impact on the ECO system

W/c 18" March 2024

Book of the week

We are focusing on ‘The Easter Story’

Word of the week: symbol (for example, the cross on a hot cross bun)

Here is a song linked to Easter this week.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sOVFn20ZXWE

Phonics

We will continue to use capital letters, finger spaces (between words)
and full stops during our phonics lessons.
Please support your child’s letter formation by using Phonics shed to
make sure that they are forming letters correctly. Especially the curly

caterpillar letters e.g., ¢, 0, @, g, d and q. Many thanks!
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Tricky words

We will be recapping all the tricky words we have learnt so far.

off will as is his
a at the I it
it's an in and dad
on got not do to
into can no go SO
get up put mum had
him back big but if
from of help just went
want as into the is

Monday 18" March

This is another NON-UNIFORM day and a chocolate donation which

will be used towards our raffle at the end of the week.

Maths Open Week
You will be able to take part in this w/c 15th April. Please complete the
link given on the Maths letter.

Maths
This week we will be learning about capacity and
using the language to describe how much is in a
container.

Vocabulary used
Empty, full and half full, nearly full, nearly empty,
liquid, capacity and space.

spellin
pbeef;{!;‘sg

Words for the week: Recapping all the words learnt
this half term:
not, go, get, into, went, no, put, so

On Friday the children will be recording these
words independently in their book. Please work on
these words at home using the correct letter

formation.

PE

This week we will continue to focus on object control,

under arm throwing. These skills will be developed
through many games and activities.

Forest School (Monday)

This week we will be looking at how can we look af-

ter the environment and complete a scavenger Spring

hunt. unt. We will also be litter picking around the
school grounds using the correct equipment.

Tadpoles

This is our last week looking at observing the
tadpoles in the classroom before we place them back
in the pond to develop into frogs. We are hoping to

see their legs grow this week.

Seeds
It has been very exciting seeing so many changes
with our planted beans. The bean in our water with
the paper towel has started to grow roots and a
stem. We will find out what it looks like after the
weekend!



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sOVFn2oZXWE




